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United to celebrate life in the face of defeat, a proactive, pro-life march was 
held in downtown Puerto Vallarta. The march was held 12 days before the 
one year anniversary of legalized abortion in the Federal District of Mexico 
(The capital city of Mexico).

Pro Vida, the Mexican National Pro Life committee states that 6,400 abortions 
have been performed in Mexico’s Capital city since it’s legalization on April 
24th, 2007. Eight mothers have died including a 15 year old girl. Twenty two 
women have been seriously injured due to the effects of having a legalized 
abortion.

Dr. Jorge Carpizo, a legal expert in Mexico who is defending legalized 
abortion, claims that unborn babies are 99% identical to baby chimpanzees. 
This shocking statement was made by Mexico’s former Attorney General and 
former head of Mexico’s human rights commission. His hypothesis will be 
expounded upon in his new book soon to be released called “Human Rights: 
Abortion and Euthanasia.”

The participants in the Pro life rally were asked to dress in white, representing 
the sanctity of life. This Mexican grass roots March’s purpose was stated 
as following: “to wake up the social conscience, to support human life in all 
it’s expressions, and be a voice for those who have none. “ For this cause 
we were united that day; Catholic and Evangelical, the privileged & the poor, 
student & business owner, And, Oh Yes... even a gringo!
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Together we were seen and heard speaking out; 
all classes, all faiths; all in favor of life. Thank you 
for your continued support that enables us to do 
the work here in Mexico

Together We are Life Savers,

Prayer Requests:

1. �Purchase a van in Mexico so we can get parts 
and mechanics can repair (Our ministry van 
has 319,000 miles and is constantly breaking 
down).

2. �Development of the Ministry Base in Mezcales.  
(To house ministry teams, offices and living 
quarters).

3. �Expansion of children’s ministry to feed more 
children, body, soul, and spirit.

4. �Making disciples throughout the Spanish 
speaking world, through our Bible Institute on 
DVD, Vida Internacional.

5. �Ask God for a heartfelt response to the urgent 
need from those He has called and purposed 
to partner with us through missionary support.

All contributions are tax deductible
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Mexican Style...
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